
 

 

 

Memorandum  

Meeting Details:  April 16, 2025 

Prepared For:  Mayor & Board of Commissioners 

From:  Megan Wepfer, Public Works Director 

Subject:  Archibald Parking lot and 142nd Beach Access repair Update 

Background 

Archibald Parking lot and 142nd Beach Access asphalt and concrete repairs have been completed and 

both reopened as of April 8th. Staff is still working on landscaping at both locations and will continue to 

improve each location. 

Fiscal Impact 

The fiscal impact for the repair of both Archibald Park and 142nd Beach Access is $494,680.00. Staff has 

$500,000.00 budgeted in FY25.  

Recommendation(s) 

Update 

Attachments 

 


